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October 25, 2016
Ms. Barcy F. McNeal
Docketing Division
The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street
Columbus, OH 43215-3793

Supplemental Information Letter
London-Tangy 138 kV Transmission Line
Tap to National Substation Project
Case No. 16-1930-EL-BNR

Dear Ms. McNeal,

This letter provides supplemental information to the Board concerning the construction of
the London-Tangy 138 kV Transmission Line Tap to National Substation Project, Case No. 16-
1930-EL-BNR. A typographical error was discovered in Exhibit 9 after the submittal of the
application. Exhibit 9 is the comment letter received from the Ohio Department of Natural
Resources (“ODNR”) Office of Real Estate. On page one of the comment letter, it states “The
proposed project is located in the City of Willoughby, Lake County Ohio.” This should read
“The proposed project is located in Deer Creek Township, Madison County Ohio.” The ODNR
Office of Real Estate was contacted regarding the typographical error and verified that the
information in the comment letter contained no other errors. No changes to the Project result
from this change.

Should the Ohio Power Siting Board desire further information or discussion of this
submittal, please contact me at (330) 384-2740.

Sincerely,

William Beutler

Engineer 111
Energy Delivery Transmission and Substation Design
FirstEnergy Service Company

cc: J. O’Dell
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